
Website Submission Guidelines 

The following guidelines have been developed for organizations who would like to share 

items through this platform:  

 

• Items must be relevant to the topic of immigration. 

 

• For items that are time sensitive, please submit them at least one week in advance 

of the event date.  

 

• Submissions must be copy ready, in either Word document or graphic (.jpg, .jpeg, 

.png) format; the submissions cannot be edited, and AZ Immigration Alliance is not 

responsible for content. 

 

• Items may include announcements of educational events and special speakers, as 

well as calls for action, such as rallies, petition signing, contacting legislators, 

postcard and letter writing campaigns, etc.  

 

• Announcements of fundraising events or requests for monetary donations will not be 

accepted. 

 

• Announcements will be distributed periodically by email to the AZ Immigration 

Alliance mailing list. No announcements will be posted on the AZIA website. 

 

• AZIA reserves the right to make all decisions regarding distribution of submitted 

items. In addition to the above guidelines, if the volume of requests is high, some 

items may not get distributed.  

 

*Disclaimer: the alliance4action (a4a) Political Action Committee (PAC) has been 

officially dissolved; AZ Immigration Alliance is not affiliated with the previous PAC. 


